
STUDIOS AND OFFICES NINTH AND HENNEPIN MINNEAPOLIS 3, MINNESOTA 
Lee L. Whiting, General Manager Telephone: Lincoln 8 4 5 1 

May 28, 1954 

Kermit Geary 
R.P.D. #2, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

I received your report on our maintenance test which was conducted 
the morning of March 13, 1954. I have received reports from Washington, 
Pennsylvania, New York, Ohio, Illinois, Oklahoma, Iowa, California and 
Canada. 

Your report on station announcements given is correct and is con- 

firmation of the fact that you did receive our broadcast. 

Thanks for the report. We are busy arranging details for our 
television station which should be in operation on Channel 9 by the first 
of the year. This is the reason for our delay in answering your letter. 

dj/HH 

Sincerely Yours, 

..: I.Ir'k. 

arvey V , Headen 
Chief Engineer, KEYD 
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